
TOWN OF BYRON 

FOND DU LAC COUNTY, WISCONSIN 

  

LEGAL NOTICE 

  

  

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on January 21, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. at the Fond du Lac City County Building, 

rooms F and G, the Town of Byron Board is holding a Fire Department Workshop. In attendance will be 

the Byron Board, Representatives of the Brownsville, Eden, Lomira and Oakfield Fire Departments, 

Representative of MABIS along with Fond du Lac County Emergency Management Personal. Discussion 

will take place on improving fire service to the residents of the Town of Byron. The meeting is open to 

the public. All interested persons are encouraged to attend. 

  

TOWN OF BYRON 

  

Kay Oestreich, Clerk 


